
From: Ron Greeley
To: City Council
Subject: Opposition to Reducing Setbacks
Date: Monday, December 02, 2013 5:50:17 AM

To:  Shoreline City Council Members:

Re: Reducing setbacks from 15 feet to 0 feet

I have noticed over the years that an “urban sense" of zoning has slowly encroached
on residential settings. Taller and wider buildings totally out of proportion to the
surrounding community. And now the idea to reduce setbacks.

I am totally opposed to Ordinance No. 654 and any change in setbacks. 

I hope City Council Members will reconsider their decision. 

Sincerely,

Ron Greeley

    Ron Greeley
    20233 – 23 Ave NW
    Shoreline, WA 98177-2364
    206-546-8186
    Email: ragreeley@mindspring.com
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